NOTICE

	Wayne County is currently accepting applications for the position of Part-time Public Defender of the State Court.  Applicants should have a Juris Doctor (J.D.) degree from an accredited law school, must be a licensed attorney in good standing with the state bar of Georgia, and eligible to practice law in the state, prior experience in criminal defense or similar work in the legal field, particularly in public defense, is preferred. Resumes can be submitted Monday through Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. at the County Administrator’s Office or submitted to Amanda Hannah at ahannah@waynecountyga.us.  Resumes must be submitted to the County Administrator’s Office or Amanda Hannah by 5:00 p.m. on December 10, 2024.  


Run as legal ad:  11/28, 12/5
